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13th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents of children in St Christopher & St Francis 
 
Staff Update 
 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Cooper will be expecting her first child in January so will be 
commencing her maternity leave at the end of the autumn term.  We are delighted that Miss 
Rooney, who currently job-shares with Mr Philpott in Year 2, will be taking over St Christopher Class 
full-time from January 2024.   
 
The parents of children in St Francis class will be advised of Miss Rooney’s replacement later this 
term. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Mr & Mrs Cooper on their news. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Walker 
Headteacher 
 
 


